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To whom it may concern,

Despite spending huge amounts of money on assessing the viability and impact
this scheme will have, It appears that despite recommendations from expert bodies that
there advice is just being ignored.

The world Heritage Committee's recommendations have not been taken into account.
There are alternative routes have a far less damaging impact on the world heritage site,
such as,

The southern bypass route is a cheaper alternative but alas is still not problem free, and
also with a longer tunnel obviously being more expensive but having a much smaller
impact on the World Heritage Site.

These also dont appear to being given proper consideration,

I appeal to this planning committee to reconsider this proposal and preserve our wonderful
world heritage site for all of our future generations and not ruin it with this short sighted
quick fix solution,

Regards

Gary Buckley





